
 
 

    CIRCULAR TO PARENTS (KG to Grade 5) 

   Circular no: UIS/062/2020-21                                                                                                                  August 26, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from GEMS United Indian School! 

Subject: Back to School & FAQs 

As we are all set to welcome our students back to school for the start of a new term, I would like to draw 
your kind attention to some essential areas where we need your support in order to ensure a smooth 
transition to a different mode of functioning (face to face/blended learning and 100% remote learning). 
This communication is to show you the level of school preparedness as we open our doors to students. 

Firstly, we thank you for taking time to attempt the survey to indicate your preference for the educational 
model proposed and approved by our local regulator ADEK for the forthcoming term. Please note that the 
survey is closed and we are no longer accepting responses online (Google Form).  

This is to confirm your preference for your ward(s) made until yesterday, August 25, 2020. Option for 
change, new request or special request will be accepted only until Thursday, September 03, 2020.  

Any such request should be mailed to your ward’s Supervisor. 

Grade Supervisor’s Name Supervisor’s Email ID 

Kindergarten Ms. Feria Preeti Ravela feriapreeti.r_uis@gemsedu.com 

Grades 1 & 2 Ms. Priya Sonnakula priya.s_uis@gemsedu.com 

Grades 3, 4 & 5 Ms. Chitra Seshadri chitra.s_uis@gemsedu.com 
 

While some of the parents have chosen to keep their child (ren) at home and have opted for 100% remote 
learning.  

Please find attached the FAQs with detailed procedures for clarity and transparency and to enable all of 
us to follow the rules so that our children and staff are safe every day.  

This is a gentle reminder to the face-to face learners’ parents’ to fill in the online Health self-declaration 
form on the link: (Please ignore if you have already filled in the details online on Google Form) 

Health Declaration Form 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Regards, 

 

K. George Mathew 
Principal/CEO 
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